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Te’ara Marshall is an Augusta, GA native, 

completing her senior year at Georgia 
Southern University (GSU), studying English, entrepreneurship, nonprofit 

management, and paralegal studies.

During her term as secretary of her campus section of NCNW, Te’ara managed 
member engagement and tracked all meeting discussions and action items. As 1st 
Vice President, in partnership with fellow campus organizations, she coordinated 
and executed events designed to effect change on- and off-campus. While serving 
as NCNW President, she increased her section’s alignment and engagement with 
national headquarters, including programmatic priorities and voter registration. 
Te’ara also serves her community through Zeta Phi Beta Sorority, Inc. As regional 
undergraduate representative, she improved undergraduate relations through 
intentionally designed training. She is one of three newly elected International 
Undergraduate Directors—in this capacity, she plans to develop a curriculum 
designed to promote undergraduate leadership.

Te’ara aspires to be a leader in the nonprofit sector, fighting for equitable 
education for all by providing students with access and opportunity to expose, 
inspire, and motivate them to achieve their dreams. Additionally, she aims to 
change the narrative surrounding students of color pursuing higher education. 

Te’ara is, a NCNW rising changemaker! 


